
 

 

27th September 2017 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

Maths Super Learning Week 
 
Firstly, I'd like to say how delighted I am to have joined Oswald Road. The welcome I have received 
from the children and staff has been lovely. I've had the pleasure of meeting some of you on the 
playground already and I have been made to feel very much part of the Oswald Road family - a heartfelt 
thank you. I look forward to getting to meet more of you over the coming weeks and months. 
  
My role as Assistant Headteacher involves leading on the subject of mathematics and I would love to 
involve families and carers in an event we have planned for the week beginning Monday 16th 
October. During ‘Super Learning Week’ I want to show how maths is used in everyday life and across a 
wide variety of professions, which might not necessarily appear at first glance to involve maths. We can 
easily show children how good English skills are necessary in life, but sometimes maths can appear as 
more abstract and so making the connections between maths and future jobs might not be as obvious. 
 
Please think about the way you use maths on a day-to day basis. If any grandparents, aunties, uncles 
want to get involved, please do- the more the merrier! If you are able to give up some of your time 
during the week beginning Monday 16th October to talk to groups of children about how you use 
maths in your life or profession, please fill out the slip below and I will contact you to discuss it further. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Claire Myers 
Assistant Headteacher 

 

Maths Super Learning Week 
 
Child’s Name: ____________________________________________ Class: ___________   
 
I would like to come into school to speak about how I use maths [  ] 
 
Please provide a brief description of how you use maths in your life/profession: 
 
 
 
Your Name: __________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Contact number/email: _________________________________________________________________ 


